From _ Sent: Fri 3/04/2020 2:28 PM

To:

Co
Beco
Subject Update for casual staff
Hello, N
Y

hope this email finds you and those in your bubble well.

am touching base today to give you some clarification after my post on Workplace earlier in the week about the wage subsidy from the Central
Government. As you are a casual employee for Wellington Zoo, unfortunately we are not able to apply for the wage subsidy on your behalf. This is
because we can’t guarantee that we would have expected casuals to work over the upcoming twelve week period which is the criteria to be able to
apply for the subsidy.

Please continue to keep in touch and keep up to date on Workplace, it's a good way to see what everyone’s up to.

All the best,

Me tiaki, kia ora!



